
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brookview Community Preschool Newsletter 

Get your cameras ready for this 
season’s coolest event…. Gingerbread 
the Elf is stopping by to perform some 
magic and everyone’s invited. We 
would like to invite parents, friends 
and extended family to join us for some 
magic fun followed by a musical 
performance by our up and coming 
preschool choir.  
 
Classes will begin at their usual time 
each day with the festivities beginning 
after our playtime and a snack from 

Where the magic begins…. 

Outdoor play 

With colder weather here we will 
continue getting some fresh air on 
Thursdays and Fridays, so please 
remember to include a coat, snow 
pants, mittens, a hat and warm boots 
for the next few months. We brave the 
elements and celebrate our winter city 

*No classes -- Monday, December 23 – Friday - January 3 2020 for Winter Break  
*Classes resume - the week of January 6, 2020 
*In-class workshop - Thursday, January 30 & Friday, January 31, 2020  
  
 
 

Calendar updates: 

home.  Please join us in the 
preschool for this presentation.   
 
MONDAY, December 16: 
CLASS A -- 10:00 – 11:15 am  
CLASS B -- 1:45 – 3:00 pm  
 
TUESDAY, December 17: 
CLASS C -- 10:00 – 11:15 am  
CLASS B – 1:45 – 3:00 pm 
 
 

with temperatures up to –15 C (with 
wind chill).    
Please remember to label all items 
with your child’s name. It really 
helps everyone keep tabs on their 
belongings. 

December at 
a glance 

Themes: 

 Welcome to 
Winter 

 Be Merry 
 

Letters:  Q,G,S 

Colours: Red and 
Green 

Shape:  Star 
 

December 2019 

 



 

We will be closing our classroom library 
over the holiday break so the last day for 
borrowing books will be: 
 
CLASS A & B = Wednesday, December 11, 
2019 
CLASS B & C = Tuesday, December 10, 
2019 
 
Please return their books to the 
preschool before the Christmas break. 
We will resume borrowing in the new 
year. 
 

Library books. 
 

“Enjoy the little 

things, for one day 

you may look back 

and realize they 

were the big 

things.” 

Robert Brault 
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A few house keeping items… 

We’re going digital!  Please note that starting December 1st the monthly 
newsletters and calendars will be posted on the BCPS website. A hard copy will be 
available on the bulletin board each month.  
 

No judging!  If you are super organized and have your wrapping done…. we 
still need those empty wrapping-paper rolls!  And if you are super messy, 
well….we need those paper-towel rolls too!! And if you’re really organized and 
you’re doing your spring cleaning, we’re always looking for donations of toys 
science-y books and art materials like yarn, stickers and sequins.  
 

Hot Chocolate Weather!  Hot Chocolate Day will be in January, please 
let us know of any allergies/intolerances to marshmallows and hot chocolate made 
with hot water.   
 

Opening the house!  Open house dates will be announced soon. 
 
 
 
We would like to wish everyone a safe and relaxing holiday. Hoping you can spend 
time with family and friends.  
 
Teachers, Kavitha & Jan 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please feel free to 
contact us if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Contact: 
 
Brookview Community 
Preschool 
Phone:(587) 594.8134 
E-mail:  
tkbcps@gmail.com 
Website: 
Brookviewpreschool.com 
 
 
 


